
 

 

Come Thou Long-Expected Jesus 
 

One of my favorite Advent hymns of all time is Come 

Thou Long-Expected Jesus.  Charles Wesley penned 

the words to this hymn some two hundred seventy-two 

years ago.  However, his words continue to speak to 

this very day as we celebrate Advent again in 2016.  

What many people do not realize is that Wesley based 

this hymn on the second chapter of Haggai while ob-

serving the bleak plight of orphans in his area and the 

class divide that existed in Great Britain.  These were 

not easy times for those who were vulnerable and 

those who found themselves on the lower end of the 

economic and social spectrums.  
 

As I think about this, I realize that Advent means 

many different things to many different people.  For 

the orphan, those in the lower class, and those on the 

fringes of society, Advent represents the coming of 

hope when there does not seem to be much hope in 

the world around them.  For some, Advent represents 

good times with family and friends as they draw closer 

to celebrating Christmas.  For others, Advent is a jour-

ney back in time while they remember what it truly 

means for the hope of the Messiah to break forth into 

this world. 
 

If you are at all like me, you may realize that it is often 

easy to forget or not know what it is like to live without 

Advent hope.  I find this especially true as I look at the 

world and this life through the lenses of a white, highly 

educated, middle-class male living in one of the most 

prosperous countries in the world.  It becomes in-

creasingly harder to understand the plight of all who 

live without hope when my ñpull yourself up by your 

own bootstrapsò mentality begins to kick in.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

When this starts to happen, rationalization begins to 

make it easier to minimize the struggle of the widow, the 

orphan, the poor, and the forgotten of our society and 

world. 
 

However, I would like to invite you to think about some-

thing with me this Advent season.  As you read the 

words to this great hymn that Wesley penned, I want to 

encourage you to ponder them anew through the eyes 

of the orphan who simply longs for parents to take them 

home and for the lower-class single mother who strug-

gles to put clothes on her kids and food on the table.  

Through these lenses, consider these words again and 

the insurmountable hope they bring. 
 

Come Thou long-expected Jesus born to set Thy people free 

From our fears and sins release us let us find our rest in Thee 

Israelôs strength and consolation hope of all the earth Thou art 

Dear desire of every nation joy of every longing heart 

 

Born Thy people to deliver born a child and yet a King 

Born to reign in us forever now Thy gracious kingdom bring 

By Thine own eternal Spirit rule in all our hearts alone 

By Thine all sufficient merit raise us to Thy glorious throne 
 

As we continue to anticipate the coming of the Messiah 

this Advent season, may we not forget about those who 

need this hope the most, the struggles they face, and 

the opportunity we have to reach out in love.   

 

 

Pastor Doug 
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November Book Club 

  We are taking a brief  recess to enjoy the Holidays!  

Please join us in February - next year! 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Eighteenth Annual Ladiesô Christmas Dessert  
 

Friday, December 9 at 7 pm. The theme is ñSavior.ò 

Cheri Rose-Kociela is this yearôs speaker. We will 

begin with a simple service in the sanctuary where 

we focus our hearts on the real meaning of Christ-

mas before the season gets too busy. Then we move 

to the Fellowship Hall for desserts and fellowship by 

candlelight. We are again donating items to help with 

the needs of the homeless in Coeur dóAlene. Some 

of the needs are soaps, small shampoos, condition-

ers, toothbrushes, and toothpaste. Please sign up in 

the Fellowship Hall to bring a dessert to share, or to 

help clean up. Call Heather Westlake at 773-2509 

with any questions. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Intergenerational Education Hour 
 

Beginning Sunday, January 8, at 8:45 am, we will 

have an intergenerational Sunday School class in 

the conference room.  The subject will typically follow 

the Scripture readings that we use in worship ser-

vice.  As adults and children meet together, we will 

have a larger group as a seed, there will be an op-

portunity to hear from each other, and families will 

have an opportunity for Christian education. Some-

times children ask very challenging questions while a 

variety of life experiences provide examples of pa-

tience, faith, and compassion.  Everyone is welcome. 

Join Mark Sipe as he leads this class.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Our Women's Wednesday morning Bible Study  
 

is presently in recess until Wednesday, Jan. 4th,  

10 a.m.  At that time, the study will be "Having A 

Mary Heart in a Martha World". For those interested 

in attending, please let me know before December 

15th for a total number of books to order. Evelyn 

Tabert, 208-773-3162. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 8 Norma and Chris Petersen 

 8 Pat and Al Simmons   

12 Claudia and Dick Phenneger   

15 Mary Ann and Tom Walsh   

17 Jan and Ken Baird   

17 Ruth and Ken Johnson   

22 Thea and Adam Borg   

22 Jeanne and Frank Beattie  - 60th Anniversary 
 

~If you are celebrating a BIG anniversary 

ðplease let the office know. ~ 
 

 2 Mary Ann Walsh 

 4 Tom Conlon 

 7 Michelle Rogers 

 8 Harlan Wilhelm 

 9 Nelson Gourley 

12 Chris Petersen 

14 Richard Townsend 

17 Janette Hall 

18 Sid Wilson 

21 Nancy Townsend 

22 Emily Verhaeghe 

22 Flora Johns  

24 Alma Garcia 
 

If we have missed your birthday or  anniversary  

é.please call or email office@pfcpc.org. 
  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Session highlights 

 1.Nominating committee currently praying and     
speaking with people about leadership roles for 
the coming year(s). 

 2. 2017 Budget was unanimously approved!  

 3. Search committee is reviewing applications for  
the Director of Family Ministries position.  

 4. Discussed ways we can invest and build relation-
ships in our surrounding communities. Prayed for 
youth, schools and leadership in our city and our 
church. 
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Congregational Meeting ï December 4, 

following Worship.  We will vote on the  

Terms of Call for Pastor Doug  

and hear a report from the Session  

on the 2017 budget. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

If youôre interested in church leadership or 

service, please contact Linda at 699-1181. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

THANK YOU! 
 

Thank you to all who purchased food for Families 

Feeding Families!! CPC was able to help 52 families 

have a tasty Thanksgiving! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Photos from 

the 

Menôs 

Retreat  

 

 

 Tree of Sharing 

CPC Missions Committee 

CDAôs Childrenôs Village will once again be the recipients of 

our ñTree of Sharingò.   They provide services for children who 

are in severe family crisis. 
 

Though a state licensed foster facility, less than 5% of their 

funding comes from the stateéthe rest is from community do-

nors. 
 

Below is a list of suggested ñgiftsò that may be  

donated.  The gifts must be new and NOT gift wrapped.  

Please return to the church by Sunday, December 11.  

A container will be located in the Narthex to receive the gifts. 
 

Crisis Nursery: 

Sleep sacks   Baby bottles 

Night lights   Crib sheets 

Footed PJs   Wipes 

Divided plates   Sippy cuts (no inserts) 

Pull Ups (all sizes)  Diapers (size 2-6) 

Pacifiers   Baby spoons/forks 
 

Elementary:  (5-11 yrs) 

Socks    Shoes 

Pajamas   Toiletries 

Hair brushes   Hair accessories  

Clothes    Books 

Markers   Puzzles 

Activity kits   Coloring books 
 

Teen Girls (12-18) 

Socks    Undergarments 

Personal hygiene items  Make up 

Arts/Crafts   Hair supplies 

Books    Journals 
 

Teen Boys (12-18) 

Clothes    Shoes 

Undergarments   Outerwear 

Hair products   Books 

Journals   Sketch pads/pens/pencils 
 

Items needed for cold winter months. 

Bean bags   Board games 

Puzzles    Chalk boards/chalk 

Gift certificates to purchase books, games, to sporting events, 

etc. 
 

Monetary Gifts: Mail to:  Childrenôs Village, Inc. 

    1350 W. Hanley 

    CDA, ID  83815 

Short on cash this year?  Contact a couple of friends, call 

208-667-1189 to schedule a time when you can help wrap 

Christmas gifts for the children.  (It took the C. Village staff a 

week to wrap the gifts last year!) 
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